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Request for Collection of Degree for the 36th Convocation held in 2023  

Dear Student, 

 We are pleased to inform that you have been awarded degree in IGNOU’s 36th Convocation held in 

April, 2023. As such we have received your degree from IGNOU Hq to IGNOU Regional Centre Noida. The 

information of all the eligible students whose degrees received from Hqs is available at Regional Centre Noida 

website http://rcnoida.ignou.ac.in . If you have not yet collected your degree from IGNOU Regional Centre 

Noida, you may send a Demand Draft of Rs. 600/- (Rupee Six Hundred) per degree along with Identity Card 

to IGNOU Regional Centre Noida C-53, (Institutional Area), Sector-62, Noida-201305 (U.P.). The draft should 

be in favour of IGNOU payable at Noida. 

If you wish to pay degree fee online, kindly go to the link given below and pay the fee: 

 

 

  

You are also requested to send your current communication address, mobile no. in the enclosed format. So that 

we may send your degree by speed post at your mailing address. If you are interested to collect your degree by 

hand, you may visit in person at IGNOU Regional Centre Noida on any working day from Monday to Friday 

from 10:00 am to 5:00 pm. 

If you have already collected your degree from the Regional Centre, kindly ignore this letter. 

 

             

With best wishes, 

  

 

     (Dr. Amit Chaturvedi) 

Sr. Regional Director 

 

 

 

https://onlineservices.ignou.ac.in/idms/  
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